
 

 

                                               Friday, March 13, 2020 
 
 

Student Announcements: 
 

 The special education department is selling t-shirts and sweatshirts in honor of disability 

awareness and to remind us that is important to always be kind. The message on the shirt is, “be 

the change you wish to see in the world.” All proceeds from t-shirt sales will be donated to the 

Special Olympics.  

 

 For any 6th, 7th, or 8th grade boy interested in joining track, there will be a short meeting, in the 

main gym, after morning announcements today. 

 

 There will be tryouts for Boys Soccer for 5th and 6th Grade on Monday March 16th. Meet in the 

Main Gym after school. Please bring cleats if you have them, but do not wear them inside the 

building. Tryouts will end at 4pm.  

Tryouts for 7th and 8th grade boys will be on Tuesday March 17th. See Mr. Coleman in room 

105 if you have any questions.  

 

 Year book is cancelled for today.  All year book members please go to homeroom at this time. 

 

 7th and 8th graders it is your turn to hangout after school on Monday, March 16th from 2:30-

4:00. This is sponsored by Student Council, and admission is free, but there will be concessions 

there to purchase. Please arrange a ride as there will be no activity bus at that time. 

 

 Just a friendly reminder about our Young Author Books. 

All participants must turn in their Young Author Books completely finished by next Thursday, 

March 19, 2020.  

 

 Spring pictures today Friday March 13th during PE classes. 
 

 Enrichment will be meeting on Tuesday and Thursday of next week. 
 

 Yearbook is still on sale for $30.00 until April 6th then the price rises to $40.00. So don’t delay 
and purchase yours today! 

 


